
Weekly Learning Reflections 

 

 

Another week has flown by and I cannot quite believe that we only have eight school days of 

this term left, where has the time gone? The children have risen to the challenges set to 

them this week and I have been impressed with their desire to improve each and every day.  

We have continued with our exploration of diary entries this week. The children were read 

‘The Invisible’ and asked to think about how they would feel if they were in the shoes of 

Isabelle. There were some very empathetic moments and lots of powerful vocabulary was 

gathered to help them explore different emotions. Following this, they have begun writing 

their own diary from the point of view of Isabelle.   

 

Our Maths focus continues to be fractions with our attention turning to tenths and hundredths 

this week. The children have explored these as both fractions and decimals before learning 

how to convert between fractions and decimals. They have applied themselves well and it is 

pleasing to see them grasping these concepts at a relatively quick pace.  

 

The curriculum has continued at pace this week with the children investigating the food miles 

of various different foods, exploring how sound travels and the effect distance has on the 

volume of a sound as well as practising their balance and mindfulness during our yoga 

sessions. It has been a fantastic, full to the brim week and I’m sure the children are ready for 

the weekend!   

 

⭐⭐⭐STARS OF THE WEEK ⭐⭐⭐ 

Pupil Star of the Week - ⭐Jack⭐ 

Jack was chosen as Star of the Week with the class recognising his desire to work hard and 

willingness to improve. Not one to be afraid of making mistakes, Jack demonstrates what 

being a learner is all about, eager to have a go and challenging himself to learn when he 

doesn’t quite get things right first time.  Well done Jack, well deserved and you’ve had a 

great week. Keep up the great work! 

 

Teacher Star of the Week - ⭐ Zac ⭐ 

This week I have chosen Zac as my Star of the Week. Zac has really challenged himself this 

week and has taken his learning to a new level. He has taken on board advice and remained 

determined to show the best of himself all week long. It has been great to see him shine this 

week and I am extremely proud of the effort he has put in to being his absolute best. You’ve 

had a brilliant week Zac, keep up the super work!  

⭐⭐⭐ 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend,  

Mr Castell 

 

 


